
• Michael McMahon 
Chief of Police 

May 26, 2021 

Dr. Cesar DePaco 

HILLSBOROUGH TOWNSHIP 
DEPARTMENT OF POLICE 

379 SOUTH BRANCH ROAD 
HILLSBOROUGH, N. J. 08844 

Summit Nutritional International Inc. 
141 Mountain Top Road 
Bernardsville, NJ 07924 

Dear Dr. DePaco, 

Telephone (908) 369-4323 
Fax (908) 369-7334 

Once again, your generosity to the Hillsborough Township Police Department in 
providing a wonderful lunch yesterday was very welcome. The food was enjoyed 
by all the officers and staff that were working and it was not only delicious but 
also very plentiful! 

We appreciate your thoughtfulness and continued support. 

Thank you again and may you and your family stay safe and healthy. 

Sincerely, 

/I. /1 • 

Michael McMahon 
Chief of Police 
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